
 

283 Pembroke Street West • P.O. Box 1087 • Pembroke, Ontario K8A 6Y6 

Tel: (613) 732-3687 • Fax: (613) 732-9838 

www.orpowercorp.com 

 

 

November 20, 2024 
Nancy Marconi, Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board  
P.O. Box 2319 27th Floor  
2300 Yonge Street  
Toronto ON M4P 1E4  
 
 
Attention: Nancy Marconi, Registrar 
Regarding: EB-2024-0050 – Request to updated the Fixed Monthly Charge for microfit 
Generators 
 
 
 
Dear Ms. Marconi,   
 
On November 19, 2024, the Ontario Energy Board issued a letter stating that the fixed microFIT 

Generator Service Classification charge (microFIT charge) shall be increased to $5.00 for the 

2025 rate year. Ottawa River Power Corporation kindly requests that the updated monthly 

charge of $5.00 be applied to its microfit service classification in the final decision and rate order 

of its current IRM proceeding EB-2024-0050. 

We would be pleased to provide any further information or details that you may require relative 

to this matter. 

   

Yours truly, 

 
Justin Allen 
President & CEO 
Ottawa River Power Corporation 
283 Pembroke Street West, P.O. Box 1087 
Pembroke ON  K8A 6Y6 
Tel: (613) 732-3687 
jroy@orpowercorp.com 


